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Parent Information Sheet – Thursday 9th December 2021 

Attendance  

 

Our target for the academic year is 95.7%.  Look at the graph above to see how your child’s class is 

performing.  The average attendance last week was 94.52% - Covid is impacting on our attendance and 

this is to be expected although attendance has improved on the previous week.  Thank you for your 

continued support.  

 

Parking 

I have been informed that a number of parents are parking illegally in the school car park.  Nobody 

should park in the disabled parking bays unless you have the relevant blue badge.  Please also be 

considerate to local residents when parking your car outside the school.  Thank you for your 

anticipated support. 

 

Fruit / Dinner Money 

Please could all outstanding money be paid by Monday 13th December so that it can be banked prior 

to the Christmas break.  

 

Christmas 2021 

 

I am delighted to announce that I have arranged a visit to school from the 

real Father Christmas.  Father Christmas will visit school on 14th and 15th 

December and read a story to pupils in the school hall.  I very much hope 

that the pupils will enjoy this experience.  

 

We will also have a visit from some very ‘naughty elves’ on Monday 13th 

December.  I am sure the children will really enjoy this experience.  
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Christmas Dinner 

Christmas dinner will be served on Friday 10th December.  On this day, pupils are encouraged to wear 

their Christmas jumpers to school.  Pupils may bring a Christmas cracker to school which can be pulled 

when they are having their Christmas dinner.  

 

Christmas Parties  

These will take place at the following times: 

 

 Nursery Morning Party - Wednesday 15th December 

 Nursery Afternoon Party -  Wednesday 15th December  

 Reception Party -  Monday 13th December   

 Year 1 Party -   Thursday 16th December   

 Year 2 Party -   Wednesday 15th December 

 Year 3 Party -    Wednesday 15th December  

 Year 4 Party -    Tuesday 14th December  

 Year 5 Party -   Thursday 16th December  

 Year 6 Party -   Thursday 16th December   

  

Children are not required to wear school uniform on the day of their party.  However, parents are 

reminded that during dry break times the pupils will be out on the playground and therefore clothing 

needs to be warm and children need to wear sensible shoes. 

 

There is no charge for the Christmas parties this year.  However, if you would like to send a donation 

into school this would be very welcome.  

 

 

 

 

 

Mr C George 
Headteacher 

Mr G Jones  
Chair of School Governors  

 


